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Dear Community Friends,

Gulf Beaches Elementary Magnet School will again be implementing a Partnership Program for the
2015/16 school year. This program encourages community members to become classroom partners
through financial donations and promote community involvement at our school with opportunities to
mentor and volunteer as well. Partnerships can include businesses, interested community members
such as retirees, members of community service organizations and families.

For a tax-deductible donation, starting at $100, a business, community organization or individual can
become a partner with a class, a special project or department in our school, and in turn a partner in
education.

We believe that your partnership with our school should be mutually beneficial. In return for your
financial donation, you will receive

e Recognition on our school website, our marquee and newsletter

e A certificate that recognizes your partnership

e An invitation to our end of year appreciation celebration
In addition to your financial donation, we invite you to attend all functions such as the School Advisory
Council meetings and other relevant school events.

If you are interested in becoming a partner in education at Gulf Beaches Elementary Magnet, or know of
a business that may be, please fill out a Partnership Program Agreement.

Thank you for your careful consideration. We commend your commitment to education.

Sincerely,
The Staff of Gulf Beaches Elementary Magnet School

The Schoal Board of Pinellas County, Florida, prohibits any and all forms of discrimination and harassment based on race, coloy, sex, religion,
national origin, marital status, age, sexual orientation or disability in any of its programs, services or activities.
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